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Date: September 5, 2023 

To: Parents of school children attending Bristol Schools 

Re: COVID-19 Exposure policy  

Please be advised of the following policy with which all students are to comply:  

 

If you are: 

Exposed to someone with COVID-19 (regardless of your vaccination status) 
 

AND 
 

Your COVID-19 vaccination status is up-to-date * and NO symptoms: 
 You can come to school 

 Monitor your symptoms for 10 days after exposure 

 Mask use in school is strongly recommended 

 

Your COVID-19 vaccination status is up-to-date * and have symptoms: 
 Stay home from school and isolate 

 See Isolation policy 

 

Your COVID-19 vaccination status is NOT up-to-date * and NO symptoms: 
 You can come to school and wear a well fitted mask for at least 10 days  

 Monitor your symptoms for 10 days after exposure 

 

Your COVID-19 vaccination status is NOT up-to-date * and have symptoms: 
 Stay home from school and isolate 

 See Isolation policy 

 

 

* When Are You Up to Date? 

 If you received or completed your age appropriate COVID-19 vaccination or series on or after 2Sept2022. 

 People who received only the Johnson & Johnson/Janssen COVID-19 vaccine are not up to date. 

 

Contact your school nurse for a free COVID-19 rapid antigen test kit or masks. Supplies are limited. 


